
The City of Tacoma is ESTABLISHING aN 
EMERGENCY Micro-Shelter (TEMS) Site at 6th 
Avenue and Orchard Street. Development 
will begin in fall 2020 and the project is 
anticipated to last until mid 2023. 

Tacoma Emergency  
Micro-Shelters (TEMS) 
at 602 N Orchard Street 

Visit cityoftacoma.org/authorizedencampments to sign-up for email notifications or to view project 
updates. You may also reach us by email at shelters@cityoftacoma.org or phone at (253) 591-5119.

VIRTUAL COMMUNITY MEETING
Wednesday, October 7
6 -7:30 P.M.

Join the City and our partners for a community 
meeting to talk about the new TEMS location. This is 
an opportunity to ask questions, voice concerns and 
get more information.

How to join the October 7th Meeting
 
From a PC, Mac, iPhone or Android device: 
Visit cityoftacoma.org/authorizedencampments  
to sign-in 

By phone:  
(253) 215-8782

Webinar ID: 816 1741 0031


